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Struggle With PFAS Might Guide Actions On Future
Environmental Crises
July 18, 2019 Washington, D.C.

Jeffrey Longsworth of the Washington, D.C., office was quoted in a July
18 article in Inside EPA, “Struggle With PFAS Might Guide Actions On
Future Environmental Crises,” regarding the hot topic of drinking water
contamination from perfluorinated chemicals, or PFAS.
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